
Attorneys  continue  winning
streak at annual OCBA Chili
Cook-off

Phillips  Murrah  attorneys  team  up  for
OCBA’s annual chili cookoff

Another year, another recipe vying for a coveted trophy at the
Oklahoma County Bar Association’s annual Chili Cook-off.

Phillips Murrah attorneys competed against local law firms in
OCBA’s Young Lawyers Division on Feb. 28 at the Leadership
Square Atrium in downtown Oklahoma City.

Representing Phillips Murrah were attorneys Cody J. Cooper, C.
Eric Davis, Mark E. Hornbeek, Phoebe B. Mitchell, and Molly E.
Tipton.

“I always love participating in the chili cook-off, not just
because I am a very competitive person (and not a sore loser
at  all),”  Tipton  said.  “I  always  find  myself  making  new
acquaintances that I look forward to seeing again in the court
house or out and about!”

https://phillipsmurrah.com/2020/03/attorneys-continue-winning-streak-at-annual-ocba-chili-cook-off/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2020/03/attorneys-continue-winning-streak-at-annual-ocba-chili-cook-off/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/2020/03/attorneys-continue-winning-streak-at-annual-ocba-chili-cook-off/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/cody-j-cooper/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/c-eric-davis/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/c-eric-davis/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/mark-e-hornbeek/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/phoebe-b-mitchell/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/molly-e-tipton/
https://phillipsmurrah.com/attorney/molly-e-tipton/


Attorney Phoebe Mitchell poses with her
prize-winning  chili  and  “Hottest  Chili”
trophy

The Firm’s team continued their winning streak, scoring the
“Hottest Chili” prize with Mitchell’s recipe.

“The secret ingredient to my chili was definitely the spicy
Mexican  chocolate,”  she  said.  “We  had  so  much  fun
participating in the OCBA YLD chili cook-off. It is always
great to come together and compete to raise money for a worthy
cause like the Regional Food Bank.”

Phillips Murrah has had at least one team compete in the Chili
Cook-Off each year since it first started more than ten years
ago.

In 2019, the OCBA YLD named Phillips Murrah “Friend of the
YLD” for the Firm’s consistent support of their charitable
efforts.

See more: Phillips Murrah’s Commitment to the Community
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Follow our coverage on FACEBOOK
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